
 

 

 

  
 

 

NSAR Briefing Note #3  
23rd September 2016 

 

NSAR - Briefing Note 3 

 
On-Track Plant Competencies Expiry 

 
Confirmation has been received this week from the Plant CDG and Network Rail 
Principal Engineer that the On-Track Plant Competencies that expire on the 25th 
September 2016, still has the 8 week grace period. 
 

BUT please note - during this 8 week period the competence is 
not valid and should not be used. 

 
 
 
 

Assurance Calendar 
 
This is now available for all Training Providers to use and familiarise themselves with 
the functionality and requirements.   
 
From the 25th October 2016 this will be mandatory to have ALL Sentinel training and 
assessments scheduled. 
 
 
 
 

Training Provider Forum 
 
REMINDER:  Next Provider Forum is on the 13th October 2016 – please make sure 
you accept the invite to confirm your attendance. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 

QA Team 
 
 

 


